
Gibson Library Society 

Visit to St Bride Printing Library and Museum 

London 

 
Thursday 4 September 2025  11:00 am – 1:00pm 

A talk and tour of the Printing Library at the St Bride Foundation, London 

 

St Bride Foundation website:   https://sbf.org.uk/ 

 

Maximum Numbers 24 

 

£15:00 per person 

 

Please note:  Attendees will have to make their own arrangements for transport and for lunch 

 

Please complete the form below and return it with payment to The Treasurer, Gibson Library 

Society, The Gibson Library, in a sealed envelope clearly marked “St Bride Visit”  Payment may 

also be made by interbank transfer using the following details: 

Account type:  Business Name:  Gibson Library Society 

Sort code;  20 74 05  Account:  70793833 

 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

 

Whichever payment method you use, you will need to complete the form below, and return it to the 

Treasurer, c/o The Gibson Library. 

 

I/we wish to come on the visit to the St Bride Printing Library on Thursday 4 September 2025 

 

Please state numbers: 

 

Name(s) and contact address:........................................................................................................... 

 

…..................................................................................................................................... 

 

…..................................................................................................................................... 

 

email contact address............................................................ 

 

telephone number (preferably mobile number)............................................................. 

 

I enclose payment of ….................................................................................. 

cash or cheque only 

 

 

Pease note bookings will not be confirmed until after receipt of payment. 

Nearest underground station is St Paul's.   

Please book and pay by Friday 15th August at the latest. 

 

 


